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Aloha Chair Takayama and Vice-Chair Gates, and Members of the Committee: 
 
The Hawaii Emergency Management Agency (HI-EMA) supports House Bill 1334.  

 

House Bill 1334 Relates to the Department of Defense budget.  

 

Note:  My comments represent HI-EMA concerns at the state emergency management level 

only. I would defer to the separate comment/testimonies of the county emergency management 

agencies, as they would be the jurisdictions impacted by this legislation at the local level. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony on House Bill 1334 

 

Thomas L. Travis: Thomas.L.Travis@hawaii.gov; 808-733-4300 
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